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The club encourages all our members to visit the club’s Facebook page and check out the latest content, 
announcements and club event’s www.facebook.com/groups/148353592007739. Also check out the clubs 
website at www.hampshirecountyrc.com 

     

AMA Charter #341 

The gate 
has been 
fixed! Read 
below for 
more info  

ATTENTION
! 

We encourage 
any comments 
as well as 
content for 
monthly 
issues  Please 
email  
alanhcrc@gmail.co
m for 
submissions.  

Thank you. 



The Gate Has Been Fixed!! 
Hello all just a quick update, the gate has been fixed and as such there is a special way we have 
been asked to operate and lock it. We were instructed to be gentle when moving the gate and 
DO NOT put any downward pressure on it when swinging, it will cause it to prematurely fail 
and we don’t want that. Also to lock, it’s much simpler to put the lock through the welded loop 
on the gate and attach the lock to the first loop in the chain, this will not cause pressure on the 
new bearing. If we follow this it should last a lifetime. Below I attached a photo of how to lock 
the gate. 

  



 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

September 6th Club meeting at the field 7PM sharp (food will be provided) 
September 14th HCRC club Swap Meet  
September 28th HCRC fall BBQ  
OTHER CLUBS EVENTS  
August 31st and September 1st Wintonbury’s Giant Scale meet  
September 7th NCRCC Warbirds meet 

 
 



 Airplane of the month (September): NASA AD-1 

 

Wind-tunnel experiments and 
mathematical analysis can only take 
you so far. Understanding all the 
dynamics of a jagged object cutting 
through the atmosphere is a bit like 
predicting the weather: There are so 
many variables, you can only 
extrapolate up to a point. So to 
figure out how a specific feature, like 
the shape of a wing, can be affected 
by the many stresses and conditions 
the open air will throw at it, 

researchers sometimes just have to build it, fly it, and find out. 

One of the oddest examples of this is the NASA AD-1, first built in 1979. The AD-1 
showed that the straight and rigid wing of an aircraft could pivot up to 60 degrees during 
flight without losing stability. 
 

 

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	



Hampshire	County	Radio	Controllers	Invite	you	to	attend	 

Tail	Gate	Swap	Meet	 
September	14th	Rain	date	September	15	2019	9AM	to	12PM	 

26	Honey	Pot	Road,	Hadley,	Massachusetts	 

All	clubs,	members	and	guests	are	welcome	Venders	$10	per	
car	load	buyers	enter	for	free	 

Limited	number	of	rental	tables	available	$10.00	per	table	
Please	bring	one	item	of	nonperishable	human	or	pet	food	to	
donate	to	local	charities	 

Club	Food	will	be	available	for	sale:	Egg	sandwiches	with	bacon	
or	ham	on	an	english	muffin,	coffee,	water	and	soda	available	 

For	more	information	visit	our	web	site	 

www.hampshirecountyrc.org	 

or	Contact:	
Santiago	Mercado	–	santme2000@hotmail.com	–	(413)	627-
9250	or	Michael	Shaw	–	mshaw.spfld@gmail.com	–	(413)	330-
1827	 
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    Board OF Directors  
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                              Hours  

      Mon: 10am-6pm /Tues: 10am-6pm 
      Wed: 10am-6pm/ Thurs:10am-7pm 
      Fri:10am-7pm /Sat:9am-5pm 
               Sunday: 12-4pm 
       
  


